
Friday 17th March 2023 
Wear Something Red or Non-Uniform for 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donations can also be made via https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday  

                               

This year we are getting nosey with a copper (or 

two)! 

 

Pupils are welcome to bring in copper coins so that 

we can build a nose full of pennies and donate 

these to comic relief! 

https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday

